
 

 

 

 

REF: COVID-19/RSM/RBA 
 
November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
In line with government advice, we will be reintroducing face coverings in all communal 
spaces, including corridors, toilets and the canteen.  
 
At the moment, there is no expectation for face coverings to be worn in classrooms unless 
students choose to. This will commence from Tuesday morning. If your child uses public 
transport, then it is also expected that a face covering is worn whilst using this service. If a 
student is medically exempt, they will need to carry an exemption pass. We would 
encourage you to continue testing twice a week at home and to follow all other guidance 
regarding hands, face and space.  
 
You may have also seen over the weekend that there will be a return to on-site testing on 
students' return after the Christmas break. We will issue further information on once plans 
have been finalised.  
  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs R. Shell-Macleod 
Head of School 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs R. Bakewell 
Head of School 
 

 


